Arts Society of Kingsville, c/o Unico Community Centre, 37 Beech St., Kingsville, ON

Members of the Town Council Members of the Highland Games Committee Town of Kingsville, June 30, 2019

Dear members of the Town Council and the Highland Games Planning Committee,

The recent Highland Games were 'over-the-top' successful!

The financial support of the Town of Kingsville in this event is surely appreciated. Your belief in the community of an event like this is a credit. The rich colour of the tartans, the heart-rending whining of talented pipers and twirling drummers, the large numbers of participants in the Kilt Run, the whipping of the Hammers through the air, the tottering of long cabers tossed like toothpicks, the vision of velvet vests, kilts and ballet shoes dancing to rousing tunes in a synchronized manner, the vision of the clans marching and playing together at the closing are scenes which will be long remembered.

We wish to thank the co chairs, Doug Plumb and Helen Noels for their leadership and their team of hard workers for this huge achievement.

Likewise, several members of Arts Society of Kingsville enjoyed being visible with our displays of art work in the middle of Lakeside Park on this Games day. We extend sincere thanks for including us and arranging for the rent and erection of a spacious tent. Every artist sold pieces of work that day thanks to purchases made by both locals and visitors. We are grateful for this solid signal of support and hope to be invited again next year.

You must feel very proud of this event.

Sincerely, Ann Ducharme Chairperson,

A.S.K Ann Ducharme